
Dear Emilie, 

 

Thank you very much for acceptance of my request and your kind reply. 

I am working as a Postdoctoral Scholar at University of California, San Diego. Please find 

my photograph attached. 

 

Looking forward to working with you. 

 

Best regards, 

Nimish 

 

 

 

 

On Mar 8, 2016, at 3:10 AM, Single Cell Biology <editor.scb@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

 

Dear Dr. Nimish 

  

Greetings!!! 

  

Thank you for your mail. It’s a great honour for us that you want to serve as an Editorial 

Board member of this journal. Kindly provide your current affiliation and photograph so that 

we will update it in our journal home page. 

  

Please contact us for further queries. 

  

With Kind Regards 

Emilie Rose 

Journal Coordinator 

Single Cell Biology. 
  
From: Nimish Khanna [mailto:n1khanna@ucsd.edu]  
Sent: 08 March 2016 04:43 

To: Single Cell Biology 
Subject: Re: Request to serve as reviewer for Single Cell Biology 
  

Dear Emilie, 

  

I hope my email finds you well. Thank you again for giving me the opportunity to serve as a 

reviewer for the Single Cell Biology articles. I thoroughly enjoy the reviewing process and 

find it helpful for my scientific development. I wanted to express my interest in serving as a 

member of your editorial board. Please let me know if I need to provide any other 

information or meet certain criteria to serve as a member of the editorial board. 

  

Thank you for consideration of my request, 

Sincerely, 

Nimish 
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